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Marketing Services International - F.S.C Public Warnings

This notice is issued by the Financial Supervision Commission (“the Commission”) in accordance with the powers conferred upon it under Section 30 of
the Financial Services Act 2008.

Marketing Services International
The Commission has recently become aware of an entity which falsely claims to be an Isle of Man company.

The above entity is not a company incorporated within the jurisdiction of the Isle of Man. It is not registered as a foreign company having established a
place of business on the Isle of Man. It is not registered as a business name on the Isle of Man.

The above entity is not licensed by the Commission to undertake any regulated activity in or from the Isle of Man. A list of all institutions licensed by the
Commission is available on our website at www.fsc.gov.im.

The Financial Supervision Commission has established no genuine association between the above entity and any genuine Isle of Man companies.
The Financial Supervision Commission has established no genuine links between the above entity and the Isle of Man.

During its research the Commission has been in contact with a genuine UK company, White Square Investments Limited. White Square Investments
Limited is authorised and regulated in the United Kingdom by the Financial Services Authority.

White Square Investments Limited has published a message on its website stating that they would like to make everyone aware that a company called
"Marketing Services International" are claiming that they are associated with White Square Investments. They confirm that White Square Investments is
in no way associated with Marketing Services International, and has never done any business with Marketing Services International.

Update — 18 June 2009

The Commission has received documentation from the public claiming to be from "Marketing Services International”, and purporting to be at an address
of "Britannia House, St George’s Street, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM1 1JD".

Research carried out by the Commission has established that there is no entity by the name of "Marketing Services International" at this address.

The Commission has contacted each of the genuine entities at Britannia House and can state that none of the genuine entities at Britannia House has
any connection or association with "Marketing Services International”.

The documentation seen by the Commission also contains telephone and fax numbers, these numbers are not Isle of Man numbers.

All other comments previously made by the Commission in the above Public Notice remain valid.

Under the circumstances, the Commission would strongly urge persons considering dealing with the above entity to exercise the greatest possible
caution before proceeding, bearing in mind the contents of this public notice.

Any persons who are already involved in any dealings with the above entity and who have concerns should contact the Enforcement Division on +44
1624 689314 or by email to fsc@gov.im.

Any persons who have paid funds to the above entity should consider contacting their local Police Fraud Unit for advice without delay.
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